
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

THRU

FROM

July 25, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA-Region
L&S Building, Roxas Blvd., Ermita Manila

oi r

The Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services 

The OIC, PENR Officer

SUBJECT WILDLIFE TRAFFIC MONITORING REPORT 
FOR THE MONTH OF JULY C.Y. 2022

Respectfully submitting herewith, the Wildlife Traffic Monitoring report for the 
month of July 2022. There were ten (10) seaports and one (1) airport monitored for the period. 
There is no trip schedule and activities at Looc Feeder Port. The resumption of vessel voyages 
to Cajidiocan Port shall be on July 27, 2022. MV Masbate City of Kho Shipping Lines 
Incorporated shall have regular trips from Masbate to Cajidiocan and Cajidiocan to Batangas. 
Also, resumption of regular flights at Romblon Airport is tentatively scheduled in September. 
Additional port- San Fernando - was monitored for this month.

No wildlife species were found upon inspection.

For your information and record.

ARNOLD' lAZA JR.

DENR, PENRO - Romblon 
Brgy. Tabing-Dagat, Odiongan, Romblon 

Tel. # 567-6187




























